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Meeting to Discuss Draft Floodplain Management Plan (FMP) 
 

SAVANNAH, GA (February 12, 2018) – Chatham County and its Floodplain Management 
Planning Committee (FMPC) have been working over that past 9 months to develop a plan that 
addresses the various types of flooding which impact unincorporated Chatham County.  This 
planning effort has resulted in a draft plan with mitigation actions that will be presented at the 
Chatham County Department of Family and Children Services (DFCS) located at 761 Wheaton 
Street, Savannah, Georgia 31401 in Room #1009A on Thursday, February 15th at 5:00 PM.   
 
The public is encouraged to attend this presentation.  If you are not able to attend, a copy of 
the draft Floodplain Management Plan can be found on the Chatham County website at 
www.chathamcountyga.gov for review.  Comments on the draft plan can be submitted to 
Michael Blakely Floodplain Administrator / CRS Program Manager, Chatham County 
Department of Engineering, 124 Bull Street, Room 430, Savannah, Georgia 31401.  Office: (912) 
652-7814 or by e-mail at mblakely@chathamcounty.org 
 
 
 

When: Thursday, February 15,, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Where: Chatham County Department of Family and Children Services 
              761 Wheaton Street, Savannah, GA 31401, Room 1009A 
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